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MCST-ITD-24082
NOTE VERBALE

The Ministry of Culture, Sports and Tourism of the Republic of Korea presents its
compliments to the stakeholders in the field of tourism, including travel agencies and MICE
organizers worldwide and wishes to provide the following assurances regarding the current
situation in the Republic of Korea.

The Government of the Republic of Korea is committed to ensuring the safety and security
of all visitors. While recent events may have raised concerns, we wish to emphasize that
the Republic of Korea remains a stable destination, and the situation in major tourist areas
1s carefully monitored and managed by the relevant authorities.

We have implemented enhanced safety measures across all regions frequented by tourists
and international events. These include increased coordination between national security
forces and local authorities to ensure that visitors can enjoy their experiences without
disruption.

The Government is working closely with global partners and domestic stakeholders to
provide real-time updates and any necessary support to travellers. We are confident that all
visitors and event participants will feel safe and welcomed, and we stand ready to assist in
addressing any concerns you may have.

The Ministry of Culture, Sports and Tourism of the Republic of Korea avails itself of this
opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest consideration and looks forward to
continued collaboration with our valued partners in promoting the Republic of Korea as a
premier destination.
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Sejong, 9 December 2024




